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Meeting Minutes 

Genesee Valley Land Surveyors Association 
Board of Directors\General Membership Meeting, April 19th, 2012 

40 & 8 CLUB 
 
Attendance: Robert Hatch, Michael Venturo, John Gillen, Darryl Moser, Joseph 
Paddock, Nathan Dunn, David LaRue, Greg Bell. 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:28 p.m. by Robert Hatch. 
 
Motion made by John Gillen to accept the agenda as presented, second by Greg 
Bell, Motion carried. 
 
ACCEPTANCE OF THE MINUTES: 
 
Motion made by Greg Bell to accept the March 8th meeting minutes as revised.   
John Gillen seconded the motion.  Motion carried. Revision was to remove the 
extraneous information at the end of the minutes presented. 
 
OFFICER’S REPORTS: 
 
Secretary’s Report  - Robert Avery – Bob was excused from this meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Mike Venturo – Mike presented a written report. (see 
attached)  
 
Past President’s Report – Michele was excused from the meeting.  
 
Vice President’s Report – John Gillen – No written report.  
 
President’s Report  - Robert Hatch – A written report of the March 13th BOD 
meeting was submitted (see attached). 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
Public Relations Committee – Bob Hatch – No written report. The R.E.S. 
information has been submitted for May. 
 
Finance Committee – John Gillen – Nothing to report. 
 
Membership Committee – Greg Bell – Nothing to report. 
 
Education Committee – Jared Ransom – Jared will be conducting another Scouting 
Merit Badge session. 
 
Program Committee – John Gillen – John reported that the May and June meetings 
are set. 
 
Associates – Patrick VanHaverbeke – Absent. 
 
Historical – John Gillen – Reported that the next rendezvous will be Sept. 13-15 in 
Council Bluffs Iowa. 



 
Legislative – Ed Summerhays – Absent. 
 
Standards - open 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  
 
Light House: Bob reported that we are still waiting to hear back from the light 
house on our proposal. 
 
NEW BUISNESS: 
 
Hospitality Suite: The possibility of having a hospitality suite at the 2013 
NYSAPLS conference in Saratoga Springs was discussed. Bob will be reporting on 
the cost of renting the suite. 
 
Dues Increase: As Bob had reported earlier in the evening the NYAPLS dues for 
the 2012-2013 fiscal year was increase by $20.00, in an effort to save our members 
some money the board voted to decrease the GVLSA portion of the dues by 10.00 
for the 2012-2013 fiscal year.  
 
Bus to the 2013 conference: This issue was briefly discussed, It was decided to 
continue the discussion at a later date when more regular members are present. It 
was also discussed that if we do proceed with the bus that a registration deadline 
and deposit requirement be set in the near future. 
 
A 8:29 pm a motion to adjourn was made by Darryl Moser, seconded by Greg Bell, 
motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 






